
 

16 May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We just wanted to send a quick and very positive message to say how incredibly impressed we 

have been with our Year 11 students during their first week of full GCSE examinations.  We know 

how incredibly stressful this can be for our students and the importance they rightly place on their 

outcomes. 

Their conduct, approach, and attitude have been absolutely amazing. They have done everything 

asked of them, showing fantastic maturity, positivity, and real grit throughout the week. 

Please pass on our sincere congratulations to your child for their hard work and dedication.  We 

are really proud of them. 

Encourage them to keep up this fantastic effort. It truly will pay off. 

Your sincerely  

Will Teece & the whole BGLC Team  

 

 


